15 January 2025

Important Notice
Change of Auditor

This notice is to inform you that on 9 October 2024 the Board of Directors of Mercer
Superannuation (Australia) Limited ABN 79 004 717 533, Australian Financial Services
Licence 235906, the trustee of the Mercer Super Trust ABN 19 905 422 981, resolved to
approve the resignation of George Sagonas from PricewaterhouseCoopers (ABN 52 780
433 757) and approve the appointment of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu (Deloitte) LLC ABN
74 490 121 060 as the new auditor of the Mercer Super Trust for the financial year
commencing 1 July 2024, subject to regulatory consent. The appointment of Deloitte
was made following a commercial tender process.

What do you need to do?

You do not need to take any action.
Staying up to date

Information that is not materially adverse is subject to change from time to time and
may be updated by a notice such as this one. You can access updated information at
any time via our website.
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